
We will be hiring a number of seasonal Biological Science Technicians soon at Voyageurs National Park. Please pass along the information below to those who may be interested. Please note that advertisement opened yesterday and closes on Friday, January 26.

Here is a link to the advertisement:

https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/488360000

This announcement covers positions for four different work areas in the Resources Management Division at Voyageurs National Park: Wildlife, Aquatics, Plant Management, and Wetland Restoration.  Selected applicants will only work in one of the four work areas, not in all four areas as the announcement suggests.

We suggest that applicants upload a cover letter stating which position(s) may be of interest to them. This would help us at Voyageurs National Park to identify who to interview for each position.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
